
RECREATIONAL TRAILS COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES  
MARSHFIELD Town Hall – Meeting room 1  
The meeting was called to order at 7:04 P.M. October 4, 2017  
 
In attendance: Ned Bangs, Linda Cincotti, Steve Goodhue, Vicki McPherson & Roger Whidden  
Absent: Keith Rice 
 
The minutes of the 9/12/17 meeting was unanimously approved.  
 
OLD BUSINESS:   
 
Steve handed out copies of a news article entitled “$100,000 Targeted for Rail Trail” for Abington & 
Rockland. We agreed that finding out more about this is important and will assign it to a committee. Vicki 
said that contacting Duxbury as we explore the south portion of the Rail Trail might follow the template that 
Abington & Rockland used.  
 
Linda expressed the need to add another member.  
 
Vicki will find out if the H.S. can do the kiosk graphics. If not, Ned will ask Jim Fitzgerald about other options. 
Vicki noted that Mass Audubon and the MSRWA could be connected to for graphics too.  
 
We agreed that we need to discuss the resurfacing of trails and the signage specs issues in detail in the next 
meeting. Vicki will set up the proposal for the Pratt & Bridle Trails for the upcoming Open Space Committee 
meeting by next week.  
 
Steve volunteered to be responsible for the Proposal Committee, Vicki the H.S. Liaison Committee, Ned the 
Long Range Project Committee and to work with Roger on the Public Relations Committee, as our Rec Trails 
Com move toward subcommittees also.   
 
Roger suggested that trail walks and news articles be a part of the Public Relations Committee. He also will 
write an article for publication next week in the Mariner in regards a Rec Trail Com led walk on the Jose 
Carreiro Trail.  
 
ADJOURNMENT: The meeting adjourned at 8:45. The next meeting will be Wednesday 10/11/17 at the 
same location.  
  
Submitted: Roger Whidden 


